
From:                                      MDCSendmail@mackenzie.govt.nz

Sent:                                       Mon, 21 Nov 2022 14:36:47 +1100 (AEDT)

To:                                          District Plan

Subject:                                 Mackenzie District Council - Submission on Proposed Plan Change to the Mackenzie 

District Plan

A new Submission on Proposed Plan Change to the Mackenzie District Plan has been received.

Plan Change Number

Which Plan Change 

number?: 
22

Details of Applicant

First Name: Rex

Last Name: Williams

Postal Address: 

Email: nzrexwilliams@gmail.com

Telephone No:  

Fax: 

Date: 2022-11-21 00:00:00

Customer number (if 

known): 

Contact person: 

Contact person Telephone 

No: 

Submission Details

The specific provisions of 

the Proposal my submission 

relates to are as follows: 

control of light in a rural setting

I support / oppose these 

provisions: 
I oppose in part

The reason(s) for my 

submission are: 

There seems to be insufficient control of high intensity light sources in 

rural zones. These sources can cause distraction nuisances and leak into 

the night sky

I seek the following decision 

from the Mackenzie District 

Council: 

Amend the change so as to prohibit high intensity light sources in the 

rural zone.



I do or do not wish to be 

heard in support of my 

submission: 

I do

If others make a similar 

submission I would or would 

not be prepared to consider 

presenting a joint case with 

them at any hearing: 

I would

Additional information for 

this submission: 

Modern lighting technology has led to lights being used as a signal device 

around the use of equipment eg irrigators and one can imagine future 

remote (unmanned) operations eg haymaking or feeding out. Light 

should only be used for illumination (in a controlled way) and not for 

signalling. I am a frequent visitor to the District

Attach a supporting 

document: 
No file uploaded




